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SSI February Newsletter is now available

SSI February Newsletter is now available

Be sure to read the February 2011 edition of the Strategic Studies
Institute’s Newsletter for the latest articles and analysis of
strategic issues. The newsletter can be found at:
http://www.strategicstudiesinstitute.army.mil/newsletter
/Feb2011.htm (http://www.strategicstudiesinstitute.army.mil
/newsletter/Feb2011.htm).

Articles include:

Is Tunisia Tipping? (http://www.strategicstudiesinstitute.army.mil
/index.cfm/articles/lIs-Tunisia-Tipping/2011/2/8)By Warren P.

Gunderman.

How Smart Economic Strategy Could Strengthen the Afghan
Counterinsurgency (http://www.strategicstudiesinstitute.army.mil
/index.cfm/articles/How-Smart-Economic-Strategy-Could-
Strengthen-the-Afghan-Counterinsurgency/2011/2/10http:
/www.strategicstudiesinstitute.army.mil/index.cfm/articles
/How-Smart-Economic-Strategy-Could-Strengthe)by Dr. Leif
Rosenberger.

The Conflicts in Yemen and U.S. National Security
(http://www.strategicstudiesinstitute.army.mil
/pubs/display.cfm?PublD=1040)by Dr. W. Andrew Terrill.

SSI will also hold their 22"9Annual Strategy Conference
(http://www.strategicstudiesinstitute.army.mil/conf/)American



Society and Its Profession of Arms from April 5-7.
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